
Read-A-Thon FAQ:
Q. How do we log our student’s reading?
A. Your child should write down the number of minutes that they read DAILY from

January 25th to February 1st, on the reading log provided.

Q. Will there be prizes?
A. YES! Each Class will earn in-class incentives. Setting goals and incentives will be

teacher led and specific to each class.

Q. What if we need another reading log or donor sheet?
A. Please email ekhomeandschool@gmail.com to receive additional reading logs or

donor sheets.

Q. How do we donate online?
A. Click here to donate online:https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/97485

Q. How can we donate if we are unable to donate online?
A. Please email ekhomeandschool@gmail.com to arrange for alternative methods of

payment.

Q. Who should cheques be written out to?
A. Please make cheques out to Neighbour to Neighbour. Please send cheques in with

your child’s donor sheet and we will deliver them to Neighbour to Neighbour once all
forms have been collected.


